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09/11/2022  10:40:552022/4152/P OBJNOT Sara Boas This is a conservation area, in which the privacy, access to light, and wellbeing of many residents has already 

arguably been compromised by the granting of planning permission to a colloquium of owners on Fitzroy Road 

for the upward extension of numerous homes. The fact that another planning application requests metal 

framed windows is of no consequence. Metal framed windows are not in keeping with the character of this 

conservation area and should not be permitted.
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